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SCHEDULE OF LITURGIES 
 

Saturday Evening: 5:00 p.m. 
Sunday: 8:00 a.m., 11:00 a.m., 5:00 p.m. 

 

Daily (Mon.ïFri.): 12:00 noon 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday: 12:00 noon  

 

BAPTISM: Held at 12:30 p.m. on the third Sunday of each month. 
Pre-Baptismal instruction required. Please notify the Rectory three 
months before the anticipated date of birth. 
 

MARRIAGE: Weddings are held at 2:00 p.m. on Saturdays. 
Diocesan Regulation requires an approved pre-marriage preparation 
program. Bride and Groom must make arrangements for the wedding 
ceremony with one of the priests at least six months prior to the 
wedding date. 
 

PRIESTHOOD OR RELIGIOUS LIFE: Please contact the 
Vocation Office at 412-928-5836. 
 

PROTECTING GODôS CHILDREN: Concerns or reports contact 
Diocesan Victim Assistance Hotline 1-888-808-1235. 
 

RCIA: Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults and of Children (RCIC) 
are ongoing programs for those who wish to know more about the 
Catholic Church or are seeking membership in the Church. Please call 
the Rectory for more information.  
 

PARISH CEMETERY: St. Agatha Cemetery is being managed by 
The Catholic Parish Cemeteries Association of the Diocese of 
Pittsburgh, Allegheny Regional Office. For all questions and inquires, 
please call 412-256-9370. 
 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: New parishioners are always welcome! 
Please visit the Rectory so we may welcome you and complete a Parish 
Census Form. Parish Census Forms are also available in the Vestibules 
of the Church and on our website. 
 

BULLETIN DEADLINE: All information must be received by 
Monday at noon, in written form. 

May 6, 2018 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
ñServing the growing Greater Bridgeville Area, 
Holy Child Roman Catholic Parish is a faith-filled 
family with a strong sense of community and a rich 
diverse heritage. With the grace we receive in the 
Sacraments, God calls and enables us as His Holy 
Children to be a ñwelcoming home for all who seek 
Himò. Following Jesus Christ, whom we receive in 
the Eucharist, we strive to serve, evangelize and 
build His kingdom on Earth, through prayer, 
education, social / outreach groups and the Liturgy.ò 

212 STATION STREET 
BRIDGEVILLE, PA 15017 

 

Parish Office: 412-221-5213      Fax: 412-257-2461 
Extensions: 

Fr. Dennis Yurochkoé413     Fr. Joseph Freedyé..411 
          Tony Ferguson...415 
         Linda Grimesé..410          Lisa Klancheré...424 
CCD: 412-221-6514    CCD Fax: 412-257-9742 
Parish Email: holychildparish@verizon.net 
Parish Website: www.holychildrcparish.org 



HOLY CHILD PARISH BRIDGEVILLE, PENNSYLVANIA 

Holy God, you loved us into 
being and sent your Son into 
our midst, even after we 
rejected that love and turned 
away from you. May our 
contemplation of your love 

for us free us to live Jesusõ command to love one 
another, just as you love us. 
 

Below is an outline of our grouping that was read at all 
Masses last weekend. For more information about all 
Parish Groupings, including Clergy Teams, Maximum 
Number of Masses and Categories visit 
onmissionchurchalive.org 

Love One Another: The Call to 
Build Relationships: As the On 
Mission for The Church Alive! 
announcements continue to sink in, we 
hear Jesusô call in todayôs Gospel to ñlove 

one another.ò Itôs a simple command, without condition or 
rationalization. To love one another is the call of the 
Christian life and is at the heart of the On Mission! initiative. 
In the coming months the parishes in our grouping will 
begin to work together to build relationships rooted in faith, 
hope and love. These relationships should not be forced or 
fake but should recognize that we are one in our Catholic 
faith and that nothing should divide us. Then, with our 
common faith and love for one another as our foundation, 
we will be able to form parishes that are truly alive as 
resources, efforts and energies are shared. It can be easy 
to love what is familiar to us. As we journey On Mission for 
The Church Alive! let us seek new ways to heed Jesusô call 
to love one another. Visit onmissionchurchalive.org to learn 
more and to stay informed. 
 

Solemnity of the Ascension of the Lord, holy 
day of obligation Mass schedule: Wednesday, May, 9 
Anticipated Mass, 7:00 PM at St. Barbara Church. 
Thursday, May 10 Masses, 7:00 AM at St. Barbara 
Church, 12:00 Noon and 7:00 PM at Holy Child Parish. 
 

Second Collection Next Weekend will be collected 
by the Holy Child Christian Mothers & Womenôs Guild. 
Donations will assist Genesis of Pittsburgh, PA. Please be 
as generous as possible. 

All High Schoolers Are Invited to the St. Barbara/
Holy Child Youth Group Event on Sunday, May 6th from 
6:00 - 7:30 PM at St. Barbara Hall. There will be Food, 
Games, and a Faith Witness. 
 

Praise & Adoration: Are you interested in hearing 
more about the changes to our parishes that were just 
announced? Join us for an evening of praise and worship 
on Wednesday, May 16 at Holy Child Church. Fr. Dennis 
will preside and preach about moving forward as a Catholic 
Community through these changes. Fr. Joe will be hearing 
confessions and our new Director of Evangelization, Tony 
Ferguson, will be sharing his conversion story. The evening 
begins at 7:00 PM and all are encouraged to attend! See 
flyer for all details. 
 

Fundraiser Tickets: To purchase advance tickets for 
the May 19th ñDinner From Romeò, please stop by the 
Parish Rectory Office. This event will sell out, seating is 
limited. Cost: Adult $15, Child $10. 
 

Annual Monthly Meeting & Bake Sale: 
Holy Child Christian Mothers & Guild Monthly 
Meeting is Tuesday, May 15 at 1:00 PM in the 
Rectory Conference Room. Grant Franjione, 

Holy Child Parishioner & Trustee of the St. Paul Center for 
Biblical Theology will present the program on ñThe Mother 
of God in the Word of Godò. Everyone is invited. Guests are 
welcome. Refreshments served. Board meeting begins at 
11:30 AM. 
 Our Annual Bake Sale is on Sunday, May 20 in the 
Religious Education Building. Stop by after the 8 AM & 11 
AM Masses to enjoy our delicious homemade baked 
goods. If you wish to donate, drop off between 12 & 1 PM 
on Saturday, May 19 in the gym or contact Jean Romano at 
412-221-3060. 
 

For those men who took the prospect cards 
for joining the Knights of Columbus at the 
membership drive last month, please complete the 
cards and return them to the rectory or drop them 

in the collection basket at Mass so that we can begin the 
process of induction. If you didnôt get a card, theyôre 
available in the back of the churchðjust fill it out and return 
it and you will be contacted regarding the next steps to 
becoming a member. Also, you can contact Ken Masztak at 
412-400-9231 or kmasz@verizon.net or Mark Zik at 412-
265-7533 or markzik@aol.com. 
 

Your generosity has truly been a 
blessing. When we meet with families 
requesting assistance, we have to balance their 
needs with our financial resources. Sometimes 

that involves asking the landlord or utility to accept partial 
payment to delay eviction or shut-offs. Some of our clientôs 
needs can be addressed with food cards or a couple 
hundred dollars but if there has been a hospitalization or 
loss of job, the need can reach upward of $1,000.00 per 
family. During the month of May, our expenditures 
exceeded $3,000.00 for rent, utilities and furniture. 
Thankfully the need isnôt always that great. Please keep our 
clients in your prayers and know that your donation of 
$3,655.85 is going to go a long way to help people in our 
own community. GOD BLESS! 


